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Date:    February 19, 2016 
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Public Information Officer 
(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Suspicious Incidents – Threats toward Winnebago County Sheriff’s 
Office  

 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department is investigating a series of messages left in the men’s 
restrooms that threaten the Winnebago County Sheriff’s Office. 
 
The messages, written in black marker, were left in the men’s restrooms at the Kwik 
Trip on Jackson St.; The Original’s Mall of Antiques on S. Washburn St.; and at Mercy 
Medical Center.  The messages were first noticed in October of 2015.   
 
The Winnebago County Sheriff’s Office was notified after the first message appeared in 
October 2015.  The last of these messages was received on February 16, 2016 at 
Mercy Medical Center.     
 
Photos depicting the messages are included with this media release. 
 
If anyone has in regards to these incidents, they are highly encouraged to contact the 
Oshkosh Police Department at (920) 236-5700 and ask to speak with Detective Frey or 
speak with an officer.     
 

If you have information and would like to remain anonymous, please contact 
Winnebago County Wide Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477; or text IGOTYA and 
your crime tip to 274637; or go to www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit 
your text via the web.  You may be eligible for a cash reward for information 
leading to an arrest.   
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